
I urge the city to plan for as much parkland as possible under the provisions of the Planning Act. As 

cottages become expensive and outside most people's range and the provincial parks used to capacity I 

suggest that much more parkland within the confines of urban environments will be required. 

 

sincerely  

 

Patricia Hamilton 


